
Hi Holli/Lucy, 
  
Please can you acknowledge, log on uniform and attach to comino. Thanks! 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Mrs Claire Buckley (Robinson) 
Senior Planner (Development Management) 
Rochford District Council  
01702 318096 
http://www.rochford.gov.uk  
  

 
  
From: Sue Dobson [mailto:suedobson.eba@gmail.com]  
Sent: 25 April 2014 13:00 
To: Claire Buckley 
Subject: Response to Stambridge Mills application 11/00494/FUL 
  
Claire, 
  
Please find attached Essex Bridleways Association's response to the above planning application. 
  
I trust that this is in order, however if you need any further information or clarification, please let 
me know. 
  
I would appreciate receiving an update as to when this application will be heard by Committee. 
  
Many thanks 
Kind regards 
Sue Dobson 
Bridleways Development Officer 
Essex Bridleways Association
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